
From:  Mindy Nguyen <Mindy.Nguyen@lacity.org>

Sent time:  10/13/2020 10:00:13 AM

To:  jean karp <jcarpenterkarp@gmail.com>

Subject:  Re: Notice of public hearing tomorrow
 

Hi Jean,

Thank you for your email. Please be advised that the hearing is scheduled for Thursday, October 15, 2020.

Instructions are provided on the agenda here: https://planning.lacity.org/dcpapi/meetings/document/68113

Let me know if you still have any questions.

On Mon, Oct 12, 2020 at 12:06 PM jean karp <jcarpenterkarp@gmail.com> wrote:
Hi Mindy,
I am interested in the access code and phone number and a brief lesson in getting to listen on the call and the questions
concerning the project on north vine argyle yucca etc, my neighborhood.
I received the notice but was unclear how to access zoom and the code process. Can you give me an assist?

My name is Jean Karp, 2784 westshire dr, LA 90068.
My mobile phone and text number  is 310-559 -2858.  
I have a hard line at 323-463-6117

Thank you,
Jean and Alan Karp

-- 

Mindy Nguyen

Preferred Pronouns: She, Hers, Her
City Planner
Los Angeles City Planning

221 N. Figueroa St., Suite 1350
Los Angeles, CA 90012
Planning4LA.org
T: (213) 847-3674
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